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Implementing the CTP for teachers 
Creating career conversations with everyone!

– Rebecca McClelland 2023 –

Rebecca McClelland, a Career Practitioner at Fremantle College, has shared her 
experience and tips on how to promote career exploration and student and teacher 
engagement with the Career Taster Program (CTP); and the substantial benefits 
and outcomes for students.

My experience
» Well received support from the school, matching

the funding from the CTP.
» Displayed information regarding the CTP across

the school through newsletters, emails, Facebook
and the school website.

» Students are more engaged than ever – growing
into very informed and proactive Year 10 students.

» Subject and pathway selections have increased.

Stakeholder collaboration
» There are so many opportunities to engage

with stakeholders. Through meet and greets, 
presentations, and more. Career conversations are 
vital and promotion is the key to creating a buzz.

Career Champions 
» Create Career Champions by

having teachers engage with
the career taster experiences
whenever the opportunity
presents itself.

» Continue to grow your Career
Champion teachers group.

» Talk to students about
career opportunities at every
opportunity.

» Allow Career Champion
Teachers to facilitate
Career sessions to
demonstrate learning.

Teacher learning 
» Use every career taster experience as a

professional development opportunity.
» Bring back the knowledge to create new and

engaging career lessons.

Student learning 
» Ensure the career tasters are relevant to the

students learning areas.
» Integrate career learning and reflection

across all subject areas.
» Engage and incorporate student interest in

career learning.
» Facilitate in-class discussion and reflection.


